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Phase out of Re-building kits 
 

Introducing the new Hybrid generation, we will no longer supply re building kits from G3 to G3+ as 
these generations are no longer in our product line. 
 
 It is possible to buy the kits until 1st June 2014 and we will of course continue to service the old 
machines part by part. But rebuilding will no longer be possible. 
 

Phase out of rebuilding kit from 1st June 2014. 
 

110001610 Rebuilding front plat MM->MM+ 
110001600 Rebuilding kit MP->MP+ 
110001601 Rebuilding kit MM->MM+ 
110001602 Rebuilding kit  MA->MA+ 

110001604 Rebuilding kit BW3->BW3+ 
110001605 Rebuilding kit BW4->BW4+ 

110001606 Rebuilding kit  BW8->BW7+/BW8+ 
110001607 Rebuilding kit BF3/4->BF3/4+ 

110001608 Rebuilding kit BF8->BF8+ 
 

Please be aware that it is not possible to upgrade G3 and G3+ machines to Hybrid. 
 
                                                                                                                                                                   

Should you need any further information do not hesitate to contact 
Nilfisk-ALTO Food Division sales department. 

 
 
 

Best regards 
Nilfisk-ALTO Food Division 

 
 

Dorthe Broe Christiansen  Kasper Winde 
Dir. tel. +45 2969 5105 Dir. tel. +45 2969 5103 

Dorthe.Broe.Christiansen@nilfisk-alto.com Kasper.Winde@nilfisk-alto.com 
 


